DEPARTMENT
/1 JR OF ATHLETICS

June 11, 2014

Scott Norwood

4200 Montgomery Road
Little Rock, AR 72223
Dear Scott:

This letter is to confirm receipt and acceptance of your resignation letter dated June 9, 2014.
Chris Peterson is currently out of town, but is aware of and accepts your resignation as stated.

Sincerely,

Lo

George Lee
Senior Associate Athletic Director

Cc: Chris Peterson
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